
Dear All 
 

I have inspected the attached document prepared by Network Rail and I can 
confirm that St Edmundsbury Borough Council are in agreement with the 

attached document. 
 
I am on annual leave after today and will return to work on 4.6.18  

 
Regards 

 
Pete 
 

 
Peter White  

Principal Planning Officer 

Economic Development 

Direct dial:  01284 757357 

Email:  peter.white@westsuffolk.gov.uk 
 

www.westsuffolk.gov.uk 

Forest Heath District and St Edmundsbury Borough councils 

 

Report, pay and apply online 24 hours a day 

Find my nearest for information about your area 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

   

   
From: Noonan, Sara  
Sent: 18 May 2018 09:26 
To: White, Peter <peter.white@westsuffolk.gov.uk> 
Subject: FW: Further Information from Forest Heath District and St Edmundsbury Borough Councils 
Importance: High 
 

Hi Pete 
 

Can you confirm that you are happy with this note to all the people on the email 
below. 
Thanks 

Sara 
 

 
Sara Noonan  

Principal Growth Officer (Infrastructure) 

Economic Development 

Direct dial:  01284 757358 

Email:  sara.noonan@westsuffolk.gov.uk 
 

www.westsuffolk.gov.uk 

Forest Heath District and St Edmundsbury Borough councils 

 

Report, pay and apply online 24 hours a day 

Find my nearest for information about your area 
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From: Izabella Suberlak [mailto:isuberlak@wslaw.co.uk]  
Sent: 17 May 2018 18:43 
To: Noonan, Sara <sara.noonan@westsuffolk.gov.uk> 
Cc: 'joannavincent@personaassociates.co.uk' <joannavincent@personaassociates.co.uk> 
Subject: RE: Further Information from Forest Heath District and St Edmundsbury Borough Councils 
Importance: High 
 

 
Dear Ms Noonan 
  
We note your comment at para 2 of your email below with submissions sent on Friday 11 
May, that the agreed statement regarding diversion distances at S25 had not been received 
by St Edmundsbury BC and is still outstanding.   
  
It is our understanding that Ms Tilbrook and Mr White had discussed the matter and agreed 
the distances, noting that they picked different starting points.  Ms Tilbrook drafted the note 
based on that discussion and concluded that “both parties can agree that the maximum 
diversion distances are very similar and a figure of 1000m can be taken for the local 
diversion length, with the acceptance that the additional distances for wider origins and 
destinations will vary” – see para 10 of the attached note. 
  
We would be grateful for your confirmation that the note correctly reflects the discussion and 
agreement with Mr White.   
  
  
Regards 
  

Izabella Suberlak 
Associate 

 

T +44 (0) 20 7593 5074 
F +44 (0) 20 7593 5099 
M +44 (0) 7973 667 156 
isuberlak@wslaw.co.uk www.wslaw.co.uk 
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From: Noonan, Sara [mailto:sara.noonan@westsuffolk.gov.uk]  

Sent: 11 May 2018 12:00 

To: 'joannavincent@personaassociates.co.uk' 
Cc: Izabella Suberlak; 'Merrow Golden'; Dulieu, Nigel; White, Peter 

Subject: Further Information from Forest Heath District and St Edmundsbury Borough Councils 
  
This message originated outside Winckworth Sherwood 

 
Hello Joanna 
  

1.   S22 Weatherby –  
a.    Regarding the Inspector’s request for further information on East 

West Rail details and timescales, please see the two attached 
documents from Forest Heath District Council.  The first provides 

further detail on the project and the second attachment includes 
screen shots of timescales from the East West Rail 

website.  Network Rail have agreed with the submission of these 
documents to the Inquiry. 

b.    Regarding the Yellow Brick Road, Forest Heath District Council will 
not be submitting anything further on this. 

  

2.   S25 Cattishall – regarding information on the how the respective lengths 

of diversions were calculated.  It was agreed that Network Rai would draft 
a statement that St Edmundsbury Borough Council officers could agree 
with that sets out why there might be a different distance given for the 

diversion.  This has not been received by St Edmundsbury Borough 
Council officers and is still outstanding, but will be actioned immediately 

when it is received.  
  
Kind regards 
Sara 
  

 
Sara Noonan  
Principal Growth Officer (Infrastructure) 
Economic Development 
Direct dial:  01284 757358 
Email:  sara.noonan@westsuffolk.gov.uk 
 

www.westsuffolk.gov.uk 

Forest Heath District and St Edmundsbury Borough councils 

 

Report, pay and apply online 24 hours a day 

Find my nearest for information about your area 
   

 

 

 

 

 

   

   
******************************************************************* This 

email is confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. 

If you are not the intended recipient, be advised that you have received this email in error and 
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that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this email is strictly 

prohibited. If you have received this email in error please contact the Sender. This footnote 

confirms that this email message has been swept for the presence of computer viruses and 

content security threats. WARNING: Although the Council has taken reasonable precautions 

to ensure no viruses are present in this email, the Council cannot accept responsibility for any 

loss or damage arising from the use of this email or attachments. 

********************************************************-W-S-  

Cyber Crime Alert  
Emails can be scammed. Please do not rely on email notification of bank account changes 
without direct verbal confirmation from a trusted source.  

 
 
Winckworth Sherwood 
Minerva House | 5 Montague Close | London | SE1 9BB | DX 156810 London Bridge 6 
T 020 7593 5000 | F 020 7593 5099  
This email and any attachments are confidential and may be the subject of legal privilege. Any use, copying or disclosure other than by the intended 
recipient is unauthorised. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately via 020 7593 5000 and delete this 
message from your computer and network. 
Winckworth Sherwood is a business name of Winckworth Sherwood LLP, a limited liability partnership registered in England and Wales with the 
registered number OC334359. Winckworth Sherwood is authorised and regulated in the United Kingdom by the Solicitors Regulation Authority and 
has offices in London, Oxford and Manchester. A list of the members (who we may refer to as "partners") and their professional qualifications may 
be inspected at the registered office, Minerva House, 5 Montague Close, London, SE1 9BB. For further information about the firm please visit 

www.wslaw.co.uk.  
 
Please consider the environment and do not print this e-mail unless you really need to. 
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